
KIDS CLUB
NEWSLETTER 

Kids Club Site Phone 
480-318-1963 

Kids Club Supervisor
Belle Gelber 

480-279-7034
Billing Contact 

Jennifer Kramer-Meller 
480-279-7055

This month we will be making
Butterflies and Fizzy art paintings,
Jellybean stem. Spring trivia and

flower stamps.

Spring is in the air!!! 

With the weather getting warmer,
Please make sure the kids are

bringing water bottles they can fill
up throughout  the day so they
can have water breaks when

needed. We have fillable stations
at the school. 

Hope everyone enjoys their Spring
Break!

Last Month Reminders

3/5 - 3/7 early release 

3/7 Kids Club closes at 4pm 

3/10-3/21 Spring Break 

3/24 School resumes

4/18 No School 

Last month the kids enjoyed
making heart crafts, valentine's
cards and flowers. They had so

much fun at the Valentine’s
celebration making trail mix

and conversation heart Tic tac
toe.

Contact Info
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Coming Up 

Centennial Elementary
School

husd.ce.eleyo.com


